
Proposition 14

On November 7th Texans statewide will have 
the opportunity to support a Constitutional 
Amendment  (Proposition 14) to create the 
Centennial Parks Conservation Fund. 

WHAT IS IT?
This $1 billion Fund will help secure new 
parks for future generations of Texans 
to explore and enjoy without increasing 
taxes. The Fund will allow the Texas Parks 
& Wildlife Department to buy land from 
willing sellers when unique properties 
that would make for beautiful State Parks 
become available. The fund also allows for 
the development of these new State Parks.

WHO SUPPORTS THIS?
Texas lawmakers passed legislation to 
put this on the ballot with overwhelming 
bipartisan support. 77% of voters said 
they would support the constitutional 
amendment in a poll this summer. Nearly 
90 organizations, representing a diverse 
cross-section of Texas interests form our 
Coalition.

WHY IS THIS IMPORTANT?
Investing in parks conserves land and 
water resources, which protects Texas’ 
quality of life so future generations can 
enjoy our land, water, and natural beauty 
the way we do. Texas State Parks attract 
nearly 10 million visitors annually, and the 
current supply of State Parks can’t keep 
up with the demand of our increasing 
population. With the rapid growth of Texas, 
we must protect Texas’ last remaining 
natural areas today so that they won’t be 
lost forever to development. 
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